
September 24, 2020

Dear Parents/Guardian:

Dundana is pleased to be hosting its annual Terry Fox Walk during the week of September 28 in celebration 
of the 40th Anniversary of Terry's Marathon of Hope.  

Students will walk outside on school grounds during their scheduled gym class. Students are encouraged to 
walk or run the course as many times as possible during their allotted block of time. A reminder to all to dress 
appropriately for the weather! Mrs. Frank will supervise and assist students along the way. In the event of rain, 
your child’s Terry Fox walk might be postponed until their next scheduled gym class. All students are 
encouraged to take part.

If you would like to learn more about the Terry Fox Foundation please go to https://terryfox.org

Thank you!

https://terryfox.org

